
From: Michael Milstein <Michael.Milstein@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 4:55 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Legacy Gala invitation  

  

Steve, 
  
I attended this event yesterday. I was invited by Victor Salvo, the Co-Founder and Executive Director of 
the Legacy Project. The event was held yesterday, October 10th, 2019 from 5:30pm-8:30pm at Chez 
Event Space 247 E Ontario St 2nd floor, Chicago, IL. I attended the event in my official capacity.  
  
Thanks, 
Mike  
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